
Notices 
Periodically the HOA Board and Executive Committee post notices for the community and 

public to draw attention to a scheduled event or actions that must be taken by all unit owners 

in the best interest of the community and safety of community members. Notices are listed 

below by date posted and remain on this notice board until it is deemed by the HOA Board and 

Executive Committee that it is no longer needed.   

 

July 4,2020 

Fireworks are not permitted anywhere in the community. 

 

July 11, 2020 

Due to the dry conditions the HOA reminds everyone that Charcoal grilles and wood 

burning fire pits, while generally discouraged, when in use are to be 20 feet from the 

exterior of any unit, attended to at all times, covered with a hood or fire screen when in 

use and used in accordance with Township ordinances and any “no” burning alerts or 

notices.  Immediately after use, user shall extinguish completely and remove from grass 

“common areas” and store grille or fire pit with the appropriate fire-retardant cover at all 

times. 

Also Smoking is prohibited in the Community Gazebo.  

 


